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Announcement

Cellular Automata: Theory and Experiment, a 3- to 4-day workshop to be
held in early September 1989. It will be held at Los Alamos National
Laboratory and will be sponsored by the Center for Nonlinear Studies, Los
Alamos National Laboratory. The Proceedings will be published.

For further information contact: Howard Gutowitz, Los Alamos
National Laboratory, CNLS MS-B258, Los Alamos, NM 87545, USA;
hag%hawk@lanl.gov.

561

0022-4715/89/0100-0561%06.00/0 © 1989 Plenum Publishing Corporation



